Caswell Silver, GEOLOGIST

SUITE 323 SIMMS BUILDING

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

TELEPHONE 3-3262

Februaary 1, 1957

Mr. Emory C. Arnold

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Emory:

With reference to the Plymouth Oil Company, F. F,
Kelly State #1, Section 32, Township 18 North, Range
4 West, thank you very much for the plugging report
you so kindly furnished me.

As you can guess, we were considering the use of this
well as a source of water for drilling purposes on a
nearby location. I was by the well the other day, and
there was just a wooden tree trunk in the top as a plug.

Could you advise me as to what kind of request and
reports your office would require if I should go back
into this well and condition it temporarily as a water
well,

CASWELL SILVER
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